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Anchorage, Alaska
August 12, 1975

Memorandum
To: Michael Kopcha, Engineer
From: General Manager

Subject: Decision regarding proposed removal

The notice of July 26, 1975, from the Assistant General Manager
informed you of a proposal to remove you from your position as
Engineer/Fireman/Hostler in the Transportation Branch.

I have given full consideration to the information in your
written answer dated August 3, 1975, and the material relied
on to support the proposed action. It is my decision that, in

~ lieu of removal, the case is passed with the handling as already
given.

W. S.




